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Tuesday, October 22, 2019 

Misty Thomas 

Auburn  University 

 

Dear Misty Thomas, 

Congratulations!  The Hawaii International Conference on Education is pleased to 

inform you that your submission, “THE IMPACT OF CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE 

TEACHING ON UNDERREPRESENTED STUDENTS PERSISTENCE IN STEM: 

CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE INSTRUCTIONAL STRATEGIES”, has been accepted for 

presentation at the 18th Annual Hawaii International Conference on Education to be held from 

January 4 to January 7, 2020 in Honolulu, Hawaii.  The decision to accept your submission was 

based on a peer review process. 

The exact time and room of your session will be specified in the final program.  The 

final program will be available at http://hiceducation.org/program/ in early December 2019.   

Please note that everyone who participates in the conference must register. Therefore, in order 

to present your submission, you must register or confirm your intention to attend the 

conference, in writing by November 25, 2019.   

To register online, or for more information about registration, please visit: 

http://hiceducation.org/registration/.  For more information about hotel reservations and travel, 

visit our website at: www.hiceducation.org.   

Your submission will be published in the online conference proceedings if you follow 

the enclosed instructions.  We encourage you to purchase your air tickets, reserve your hotel 

rooms, and submit your registration fee as soon as possible if you have not done so.   If you 

have co-authors, please inform them of this acceptance and the enclosed materials. 

Your Submission ID Number is “1035”.  Please refer to this number on all 

correspondence. 

Congratulations on the acceptance of your proposal!  Your participation will help make 

the 2020 Hawaii International Conference on Education a great success. 

Andrew Burge 

 
Conference Coordinator 

Hawaii International Conference on Education 
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